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7 December 2021
Dear Parents/Carers,

The Landlord’s Cat Performances Wednesday 15 December
We remain optimistic that this year we will be able to host nativity performances of “The Landlord’s Cat” in school with a live audience on Wednesday 15 December at 9.30am and again at 2.15pm.  

In order to ensure everyone’s safety at both performances, numbers will be limited and admission will be by ticket only.  Each household has been allocated 2 tickets and may choose to attend either the morning or afternoon performance.  Any pre-school children attending will need to sit on the knees of their parents or carers.  Please complete the following online form to confirm your preferred performance time by 9am on Friday 10 December latest.  Tickets will then be allocated on a ‘first come first served basis’ for each show.
https://forms.office.com/r/EV2fL2qdiJ
We respectfully ask that you wear a face covering (unless exempt) throughout the performance and take a Lateral Flow Test within 24 hours of the show. In order to keep the Hall well ventilated, we will need to keep the doors open, so recommend you wear warm clothing!  
Entrance to the shows will be via the car park, playground and then straight into the Hall, where there will be hand sanitiser available.  The performance will last approximately 40 minutes.  Please note that there will be no toilet facilities available for the audience during the event.
We appreciate that limited ticket numbers may be disappointing, however in order to run this event at all this year, we need to ensure the safety of all those involved.  We are still hopeful that we can also provide a recorded version of the performance which will be available to view online for family members who are unable to attend the show in person – further details will follow.
Yours sincerely
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Mrs J Jackson
Headteacher
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